
Directorate General of Employment (DGE), Ministry of Labour 

and Employment invites feedback, comments and suggestions 

from stakeholders and the general public on the draft “The 

Private Placement Agency (Regulation) Bill, 2025”. The objective 

of “The Private Placement Agency (Regulation) Bill, 2025” is to 

provide for the regulation of Private Placement Agencies 

engaged in the business of placement activities in India and 

abroad, to ensure transparency and accountability in 

recruitment practices, and for matters connected therewith or 

incidental thereto. The draft document is now available for 

review. All interested parties are requested to carefully examine 

the draft bill and submit their feedback/comments/suggestions 

to ddg-dget@nic.in within 30 days (i.e. till 12th September, 

2025) from the date of uploading of the document on the 

website. 

  

Click here: Public Consultation on Draft “The Private Placement 

Agency (Regulation) Bill, 2025” 

https://labour.gov.in/sites/default/files/draft_ppa_bill.pdf
https://labour.gov.in/sites/default/files/draft_ppa_bill.pdf

